
 

 Principal Message for February 25, 2022 

 

Greetings Lake Myra Families, 
 
This will be my last message from me as I move to Carroll Middle School. It has been my 
honor partnering with you over the last several years. Lake Myra will always hold a special 
place in my heart. You have been a big part of that. Thank you. You are in good hands with 
your new principal, Nancy Ballard. She has several years’ experience and will bring a bright 
light to the Lake. She will begin on March1st. Please send her a warm welcome. 
 
NEWS from the PTA 
Interested in serving the PTA on the board or a committee next year? Starting March 1, we 
are taking nominations and volunteers for next year. There will be vacancies on the board 
and on committees, keep an eye out for position descriptions on dojo and Facebook. 
Yearbooks will go on sale MARCH 7. Be on the lookout for order forms being sent home.  
Keep reading Otters, February reading calendars are due March 2nd! Check out our website 
(http://lakemyraes.my-pta.org/ 
 
 
If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 
Have a great weekend. 
 

Sincerely,   
Tina Zarzecki 
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